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Welcome Back! 

Welcome back to another half term here at Osgodby! I hope you have all enjoyed your half term holidays 

and are gearing up for all the exciting things we have in store this half term. Autumn term 2 is always a 

busy one in school but there is so much to look forward to. Read on to find out about the goings on in 

school this term! 

Harvest Thanks 

Thank you to everyone who attended our 

harvest festival. We would also like to thank 

everyone who sent a donation in aid of our 

chosen charity (The Rotary Club).  

We managed to raise £138.54 from the sale of 

produce. Well done to Year 6 on their excellent 

sales skills! 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

Now that work is completed on class 2, we 

will again be offering a selection of clubs to 

the children. Please see below for details: 

All after school clubs will be limited to 20 

children and you will be able to give your 

consent via Parentmail. No consent is 

required for lunchtime clubs. 

Macmillan Coffee Event 

Just a quick reminder that our Macmillan coffee event 

will take place, here at school, on Friday 2nd 

November at 2:00. We hope that you can all make it. 

Any donations of cakes and raffle prizes would be 

greatly appreciated. 

 

Class 2 Update 

I am pleased to report that work on the original Victorian 

classroom is complete and it is looking great! I would like 

to offer our thanks to Mr Steve Taylor and Mr Joe 

Wilkinson for their help with the project - we couldn’t 

have done it without you! 

 

Day Lunchtime After School 

Mon Lego 

(Mr Taylor - all year 

groups) 

 

Tues Computing (Mr Marwood -

KS2) 

Gardening (Mrs Greig - all 

year groups) 

 

Wed Art and Craft (Mrs Potter - 

all years)  

Sports  (Y4,5,6 - MSP 

coach) 

Chess (KS2 - Peter 

Taylor) 

Thurs  Sports (Y 1,2,3 - JB 

coach) 

Fri   



Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 1st November Individual and family group photographs 

Friday 2nd November Macmillan coffee event 2:00 at school 

Tuesday 11th December parent forum 2:00 

Wednesday 12th December Open Classrooms 3:00 

Thursday 13th December evening Nativity 

Friday 14th December afternoon Nativity 

Monday 17th December school pantomime trip (Peter Pan, Drill Hall) 

Tuesday 18th December Christmas dinner and parties  

Thursday 20th December break up for Christmas and ‘Carols Around 

      the Tree’ 

Monday 7th January return to school for the new term 

150th 

Anniversary 

Our big birthday bash has 

been reorganised by our PTA. 

It will now be taking place on 

Friday 28th June. Wristbands 

will shortly be available from 

the PTA.  

Poppies  

Poppies have arrived in school. If you would like 

your child to buy one, please send a donation 

into school. Year 6 will be selling them in the 

afternoons. 

 

  

Playground Development 

Phase 1 of our playground development has been 

completed - we now have a shiny new traversing wall 

for the children to use during playtimes. We will be 

making further improvements to the outdoor space as 

the year progresses. 

Rotary Shoebox Appeal 

 

  

 

 

Shoeboxes are now available in school. As 

well as being for a great cause, this is a nice 

way for us to give a little back to The Rotary 

Club who have been so generous towards 

the school during the last year. You can find 

out more at the link below: 

https://www.rotaryshoebox.org/  

PLEASE RETURN YOUR BOX BY FRIDAY 

9th NOVEMBER AS THE ROTARY ARE 

COLLECTING ON MONDAY 12th. 

Halloween Disco 

 Just a quick reminder that 

we will be having our 

Halloween disco this 

Friday (2nd November). 

Tickets are available via 

ParentMail. I look forward 

to seeing you all in your 

costumes! 


